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The wind blows where it wishes, 

and you hear its sound, but you do 

not know where it comes from or 

where it goes.  So it is with 

everyone who is born of the Spirit.  

John 3:8 

GATHERING SCHEDULE   

Board Meeting      6:00 P.M. 

Fellowship             6:30 P.M. 

Worship                 7:30 P.M.    

  

April 22,               UMC 

Beeville                                  

 

Adrienne Zermeno 

Community      

Spiritual       

Director 

Grace and peace in the 
name of our Lord and 
savior Jesus Christ. 
 
 

As we go into Holy Week 
and the days beyond this 
month there is this 
overwhelming sense of 
uncertainty. Will dormant 
things begin to thrive 
again? Will walk #70 truly 
be the best walk ever? 
What will our fourth days 
look like? 
I go back to the disciples 
gathered in the upper 
room. As they were 
gathered with Jesus they 

saw what servant. 
leadership looks like. 
Jesus tied a towel 
around his waist and 
washed the disciples' 
road-worn, dusty, 
calloused, tired feet. 
They were surprised that 
Jesus would lower 
himself to service. Jesus 
taught that service was 
the path of love. 
  

 

 See Adrienne Page 2 

 

 Danny Denson 

Community 

Lay Director 

      It’s Finally Here 

2 Thessalonians 1:4 

Therefore, among God’s 
churches we boast about 
your perseverance and faith 
in all the persecutions and 
trials you are enduring. 

It’s here. It’s here. The Walk 
is finally here. April 15th- 18th. 
We have had to wait for a 
whole year but we are finally 
going to be able to hold Walk 
#70. Please pray for the Walk 
and Pilgrims. We have had to 
have faith during this 
pandemic and persevere. The 
power of prayer will be 
needed all weekend. Jesus 
tells us to pray, pray without 
ceasing. That will be even 
more important that 
weekend.  

If you are sponsoring a 
pilgrim, coming to candlelight 
or closing, please understand 
that your arrival at Zephyr 
will be a little different. We 
must comply with Zephyr’s 
rules and document a 
temperature on everyone 
who enters the property. 
Things will look a little 
different, but are going to 
make this the Best and Safest 
Walk Ever for the pilgrims 

that God has chosen.  

. 

https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=2%20Thessalonians%201%3A4&version=NIV


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you will give a  

Fourth Day Talk 

at a gathering,  

 Contact: Danny Denson 

danny@densonlls.com 

830-299-9661 

 

 

Adrienne continued from page 1 
 

  

The disciples found that the road they were about to embrace was rougher and rockier than 
any they had been on before. They found the way to travel that road because God 
becomes their Rock. Jesus shows them the path of love. The Spirit fills the hearts of the 
faithful with the power of God’s love. 
As we go into Easter this is the gift of the resurrection available to each of us. 

Rock on in God’s Grace! 
 
 
 
 
De Colores!   
Pastor Adrienne 
Windmill Emmaus Spiritual Director 

Danny continued from page 

If you are bringing a food agape, please try, if possible, to have it in single serving portions. We will 
not be serving a buffet style snack table but instead will be single serving snacks. We will still 
provide ample snacks but just served a little different. I know that there are still those who are 
concerned about the pandemic, and we respect that, but please look into your hearts and come 
support our new pilgrims. Think back to your walk, think back to how you felt walking through 
those doors to see a room full of people holding candles in your honor. Only you can bring that joy 
to our new Brothers in Christ. I hope to see a room full of Emmaus Prayer Warriors at Candlelight 
on Saturday April 17th. 2 Thessalonians 3:5 May the Lord direct your hearts into God’s love and 
Christ’s perseverance. 

 

De Colores!!!   
Danny 
 

Prayer Requests 

 

Walk # 70  Pilgrims   Walk #71   
     

  

mailto:danny@densonlls.com
https://www.biblegateway.com/passage/?search=2%20Thessalonians%203%3A5&version=NIV


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Susan Warner            

Lay Director              

Walk # 71            

October   2021 

 

 

 

 
 

Greetings to all my Emmaus Brothers and Sisters: 

Since my last article we have experienced the first day of Spring with the growth of 
new plants and the birth of baby animals and now Easter with our risen Lord and 
Savior. This makes me think of new beginnings!   New beginnings can take many 
forms: a new year, a new job, moving to a new city, or beginning a new 
relationship, to name a few.  A new beginning could also be experienced by 
entering a new phase of life with a new outlook or belief, like becoming a Christian 
or even rededicating your life to Christ. Sometimes these new beginnings are 
chosen by us and sometimes they happen to us because of circumstances beyond 
our individual control.  Either way we come by these new beginnings, we need to 
seek God’s word for strength and support as we embark on these new beginnings.   

 In I Peter 1:3 Peter writes,” Praise be to the God and Father of our Lord Jesus 
Christ! In his great mercy he has given us new birth into a living hope through the 
resurrection of Jesus Christ from the dead”.  Hallelujah!  In 2 Corinthians 5:17. It is 
written, Therefore, if anyone is in Christ, the new creation has come. The old has 
gone, and the new is here! 

 

Todd Fuller          

Lay Director     

Walk  #70 

April, 2021 

 

 

Hello Windmill Emmaus, 

The information below in italics was from one year ago! 

I hope this finds each of you well in the offset of this pandemic known as Corona Virus.  Isaiah 41:10 proclaims, 
“Fear not, for I am with you; do not be dismayed. I am your God. I will strengthen you: I will help you; I will 
uphold you with my victorious right hand.”  May he keep and bless each of you. 

Walk to Emmaus #70 has been officially postponed.  The walk has been rescheduled to August 20-23, 
2020.  This has several implications.  First, the meeting scheduled for Holy weekend has been postponed to a 
later date. Second, Outside team, I will need your help again when we reschedule this meeting (i.e. date change 
on materials, etc.).  Third, pushing this meeting back will conflict with Men’s Walk #72 in which we will have to 
adjust accordingly.  Lastly, we are still in need of pilgrims.  I currently have 13 applications in my hands.   

I want to thank each of you that have worked on this walk.  Blessings have been showered down upon me and 
hopefully each of you. Please keep in mind that we are serving him through our Love.  Keep this team and the 
pilgrims in your prayers as we go through changes.   

Well change is inevitable, and we experienced a lot this year!  Man plans, God laughs!  In the midst of all the 

uncertainty, this has been a journey unlike any I have ever experienced as many of you have experienced the 
same over the last year. I have planned, adapted, changed, provided, overcome and persevered.  But God says, 
“Fear not, for I am with you!”  He has been with each of us over the last year! 

Some of the pilgrims are set and ready!  Some are still needed!  We are currently at 17 as I write this!  I know 
God has a plan for this walk.  He will work through each of us to provide an experience for each of the pilgrims 

that have been called to attend.  He will provide the “Best Walk Ever” for those Men!  Don’t forget, Candlelight 
is Saturday night, make plans to grace these men with your presence, prayers and love! 

Lastly, it has been an honor to have been chosen as the Lay Director for Windmill Emmaus Walk # 70.  As this 
will be my last article in this capacity, I would like to ask each of you for prayers, continued agape love and a 
spirit of Brotherhood and cooperation on April 15-18, 2021.  May the Lord Bless and Keep You, May His face 
shine down upon You! 

 

De Colores 

 Todd Fuller 

 



 

God allows us to have new beginnings all the time and even many times during each day. If we fall short on any 
given day, all we need to do is pray and ask God for forgiveness and he will give us a fresh start.  During this entire 
year of the Pandemic craziness, we have had to cancel many Emmaus events and have now started increasing 
these events slowly, but with limited attendance. Now is the time to get involved again!  God is giving us a fresh 
start with the Emmaus Men’s Walk just two short weeks from today.  Lord, please allow us to be your humble 
servants and to show every pilgrim, whom you have called to this walk, your Agape love by serving as your hands 
and feet this weekend.  

Please pray and decide how you will be part of Walk #70 and help us show this agape love to everyone. You can 
pray, work, sponsor a pilgrim, donate food and drinks, make bed agape, let us use your golf carts and gators, 
attend Candlelight, and attend Closing, to name a few ways you can be involved! We need everyone in our 
Emmaus Community to help in any way that you can to make this the Best Walk Ever and bring Glory to God! I 
pray blessings over each one of you today and always! 

 

De Colores,  

Susan “Doc” Warner 

Lay Director Walk # 71 

 500 South Hillside Drive # 2101 

Beeville, TX. 78102 

 361-877-9880 

drsusanwarner@yahoo.com 

 

The Team Meeting Schedule for Women’s Walk #71 includes: 
 June 19th – FUMC Beeville- Full Team  
 July 17th – UMC George West- Inside Team Only 

 August 21st- UMC Three Rivers – Inside Team Only – Team Fees are due! 
 September 18th – FUMC Beeville- Full Team – Corrected from the letter I sent out the week of Easter! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

FIRST UNITED 

METHODIST CHURCH  

106 E. CLEVELAND ST.     

BEEVILLE, TEXAS 

78102 

WINDMILL EMMAUS COMMUNITY  

BOARD MEMBERS  2021 

Danny Denson        (Community Lay Director)  

Jessica Kuehlem         (Assistant Community Lay Director) 

Leanne Fox                 (Secretary) 

Tricia Denson             (Treasurer) 

Tanya Morgan            (Community Board Rep)             

Adrienne Zermeno      (Community Spiritual Director)                                                

        (Assistant Spiritual Director) 

Don Taylor                  (Assistant Spiritual Director) 

Dean Fleming              (Assistant Spiritual Director) 

Susan Warner 

Christi Morgan     

Ralph McMullen        

Tenee Renard         

Regina Terry  

Candy Fuller          

  

           

 

To receive the Breeze via email send your email address to windmillprayers@gmail.com and The Denson’s will 

send the Breeze to your email address. 

Windmill Emmaus Financial Report 

General Operating Fund           $ 26,153.48 

Scholarship Fund            $   4,609.11 

Total Funds Available            $ 21,544.37 

Gathering attendance                               

 

 If you are unable to attend monthly gatherings but 

would like to contribute to the financial needs of 

your Windmill Emmaus Community, donations can 

be sent to Tricia Denson (treasurer), P. O. Box 26, 

Beeville, Texas 78104. 

 

  

mailto:windmillprayers@gmail.com

